
 

 

COLLEGE OF EDUCATION 
 

HAYDEN NGUYEN 
First, I want to find a way to get more involved on campus. By being a part of SGA's House 
of Representatives, I can hear many voices of our students and bring them to our 
community. I want to contribute our positive attitude to represent the whole body of 
student 
 
Second, I want to sharpen myself to a better version every day. I want to learn from other 
awesome representatives. I would like to listen to their experiences, and I constantly 
enhance myself. Lastly, as a major in Youth Advocacy Educational Studies, I have a 
passion for leadership and student affairs. I want to extend my specialty by learning all 
moments/events that happen on campus to prepare for my next educational goals in 
Higher Education. And I want to represent the college of education to bring their voice to 
the House and contribute to the whole university. 
 

ABIGAIL ZUHLKE 
In my tenure as a College of Education Representative and Dining Committee Chair, I have 
led initiatives to enact dynamic change on campus and bring comradely to our community. 
As I enter my final year as a Horned Frog, I am hopeful that I will have the opportunity to 
use my experiences and wisdom to continue bringing change to campus. While dining has 
been a central issue to me for the past few years, I am excited to branch out and analyze 
other aspects of campus life that need improvement. In regards to the College of Education, 

I plan on working with various junior and senior education majors to compose a “College of 

Education Survival Guide” full of tips and tricks about studying abroad, field experience, 
advising/course selection, internship opportunities, and COE specific resources. At the end 
of the day, if I am re-elected to represent the student body, my advocacy and actions will be 
based on what YOU want. I will make myself easily accessible for student concerns, 
suggestions, and collaboration to make sure the TCU I love is a place for everyone. Go frogs! 


